
Parent Representatives Sought for Mathematics Renewal and Design Committee 
Our district evaluates and improves every curricular subject area on a six to seven-year 
cycle through the work of curriculum review committees. Typically, one or two 
parents/community members serve on each committee. Beginning in fall 2019, the 
academic area of K – 12th grade mathematics will be reviewed. 
 
Per School Board policy, interested parents/community members must apply to 
participate on curriculum renewal and design committees. Applications are reviewed by 
the Administrative Council. Parents/community representatives are selected based on 
the following criteria: 
 

1. Training, interest, or experience in this area 
2. Reasons for wanting to be on this committee 
3. Ability to contribute to meeting the goals set forth in the committee’s purpose 

 

The time commitment for representatives will involve six - eight meetings a year.  This 
committee is a multiple year committee (2-3 years).  Typically, meetings are held at the 
WFB High School and are half day meetings scheduled during the 2019-2021 school 
years and over the summer as well.  Below are the dates for the upcoming 2019-2020 
school year: 

 October 25, 2019 (7:45-11:15)  

 November 11, 2019 (12:15-3:45) 

 January 17, 2020 (12:15-3:45) 

 February 14, 2020 (9:00-11:15) 

 March 6, 2020 (12:15-3:45) 

 April 13, 2020 (12:15-3:45) 

 May 22, 2020 (12:15-3:45) 
 
If interested in serving on this committee, please contact Maria Kucharski, Director of 
Teaching and Learning, for an application at Maria.Kucharski@wfbschools.com or (414) 
963-3927, by September 13, 2019.  Applications are also available on the District 
webpage www.wfbschools.com on the Teaching and Learning home page.   
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